
 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

Niagara-on-the-Lake Announces 

Summer Amenity Opening Dates 
For Immediate Release                             May 2, 2025 

Niagara-on-the-Lake is excited to welcome residents and visitors back to its parks, 

pools, and outdoor amenities for the 2025 summer season. These spaces offer 

opportunities for recreation, relaxation, and connection, contributing to the health and 

vibrancy of the community. 

The following facilities are opening soon: 

• Splash Pad (1565 Four Mile Creek Road, Virgil Sports Park): Opens May 12 

• Niagara Pool (370 King Street): Opens for the weekend on June 21 and 22, then 
officially opens for the season on June 29 

• St. Davids Pool (1446 York Road): Opens June 29 

• Simcoe Park Wading Pool (25 Picton Street): Opens June 29 

Many outdoor amenities are already open and ready to enjoy, including: 

• Pickleball courts, skatepark, tennis courts, and basketball courts 

• Public washrooms throughout the Town 

• Playgrounds 

• Baseball diamonds and soccer fields at Memorial Park and Virgil Sports Park 

• Queen’s Royal Park Gazebo 

Additionally, Play in the Park returns on June 30, offering a free, drop-in mobile program 
that brings sports and activities to local parks for all ages and abilities. Stay tuned for 
more information coming soon.  

Community members are encouraged to use the Parks Locator tool to easily explore the 

different amenities available at each location and plan outdoor activities. Learn more at 

www.notl.com/recreation-events/parks-trails. 

https://notl.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=b6d5de9008754cf1a268f6b100e90c5f
https://www.notl.com/recreation-events/parks-trails


 

 

 

For aquatics schedules and programming, please visit www.notl.com/aquatics-

programs. 

The Town reminds all users to treat these spaces with care, share facilities respectfully, 

and enjoy a safe, active summer season in Niagara-on-the-Lake.  

Quotes 

"Summer in Niagara-on-the-Lake is truly special. Maintaining high-quality parks and 

facilities ensures that everyone can experience everything our Town has to offer at its 

very best." – Lord Mayor Gary Zalepa 

"Our parks, pools, and public spaces are a reflection of the pride we take in our 

community. Thanks to the hard work of our Staff, residents and visitors can enjoy clean, 

safe, and welcoming spaces all summer long." – CAO Bruce Zvaniga 

For immediate alerts, follow the Town on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram. 

Media Contact: 
  
Marah Minor, Communications Coordinator 

905-468-3266 | communications@notl.com 
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